
Gloria Chow 

31/05/2005 12:38

To: airportcomments@edlb.gov.hk
cc:  Jon Conway 

Subject: HKIA Partial Privatisation
Urgent Return Receipt

Dear Sir

Attached please find a copy of the letter from HASPA (Hong Kong Airline
Service Providers Association) on the above subject.   We have also sent it
by fax 2868 4679.

Please kindly acknowledge receipt.

Yours sincerely
Gloria Chow
Personal Assistant to HASPA Chairman
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